
   

    On November 22, NUGELP hosted an international forum, titled ʻ‘ʻ‘Forum on 

Advanced Education for Global Environmental Leaders ‒ Focusing on Sustainable 

Development in Asia and Africa ‒ ʼ’ʼ’ and more than 140 people turned out. 

 

    In the morning session, Professor Nagaishi presented NUGELPʼ’s activities and 

achievements. Alumni and the current students of NUGELP also spoke about their 

experiences in NUGELP. For keynote speech, Professor Miranda Schreurs was invited 

to speak about Climate Change Policies especially in the EU and Japan. In the 

afternoon, we invited environmental leaders from several countries in Asia and 

Africa to talk about their efforts to protect environment. Throughout the forum, 

there was a very active discussion, which made the event very productive. 
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